
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
UPDATE – Wednesday, March 25, 2020 – 9:30 a.m.  
 
Effective Monday, March 23, 2020, the Orange County Superior Court was closed to the 
public, with minimal exceptions, on matters it identifies as time sensitive or pertain to the 
safety and security of our community.  
 
SELF HELP: 

In response to the health concerns raised by the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak, Orange 
County Superior Court Self-Help Services will be closed for in-person assistance at all locations.  

Telephone and other assistance will be provided for: 

Emergency Civil and Probate Services: The Self-Help Center is available to provide 

assistance with the following emergency services by calling 657-622-8511: 

• Temporary Civil Harassment Restraining Orders 

• Elder Abuse Restraining Orders 

• Unlawful Detainer lockouts.  

• Emergency Guardianships and Conservatorships 

For all other matters, please contact the Self‐Help Center by phone or email at: 

 Lamoreaux Justice Center (657) 622-6630 LJCSHC@occourts.org 

Central Justice Center (657) 622-7577 CJCSHC@occourts.org 

 

Self-Help’s Telephone/Email Hours: Monday-Friday 8 a.m. – 4 p.m.  

Family Law: As of March 18, 2020, Orange County Superior Court is no longer processing any 
e-filing transactions with the exception of the Request for and Response to Domestic Violence 
Restraining Orders and Emergency Child Custody documents. For questions regarding family 
law e-filing send to: efiling@occourts.org or call 657-622-6504. 
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